
FUNDRAISING REQUESTS

The Wildwood Trust are extremely proud to support a wide range of schools and organisations in 
the local community, where the prime beneficiaries are children, by providing a limited amount of 
Wildwood entrance tickets as prizes for raffles and fayres. Unfortunately, we do not offer tickets to 
organisations outside of these categories, or to schools or organisations not local to our parks.

Wildwood is itself a conservation charity dedicated to preserving British wildlife, so we know the 
importance of effective fundraising.

Please note that all entry tickets will have an expiry date on them of one year from the date of 
request, so do ensure that your fundraising event and subsequent visit are possible within this 
timeframe. We are unable to extend or reissue any expired tickets. To send out any fundraising 
tickets, we will require from you a stamped, self-addressed envelope.

Fundraising requests should be submitted in writing and on headed paper, at least two weeks prior 
to your event date, to the following address;

Fundraising Requests
Wildwood Trust
Herne Common
Herne Bay
Kent
CT6 7LQ

If we are able to assist with your fundraising request, you will receive a response back from the team 
within 10 working days. Though we do try to respond to all requests, if you have not heard back 
within this time, we regret to advise that we are unable to assist with your request.

Should you have any queries, you can contact the team by email maryj@wildwoodtrust.org

If you love British wildlife and our wonderful animals, and would like to find out more about how you 
can help fundraise for Wildwood, please see our Fundraising page.

We wish you all the very best with your fundraising!
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